
Turnbull R.C. High Parent Council Meeting 
6th March 2023 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

In Attendance 

Mr Stewart Collins                    PC Chair 

Mrs. Angela Murray                  PC Secretary 

Mrs. Laura McManus                PC Parent member 

Mrs. Sharon Hill                        PC Parent member            

Mrs Catriona O’Donnell            Parent 

 

Cllr Low 

Mrs Angie Swann                      Church representative 

Mrs Colette Bray                        Depute Head teacher 

 

Apologies 

Mrs. Eileen Kennedy            Head teacher 

Mr Thompson                            Teacher Representative 

Mr Paul Watson                        PC Parent member 

 

 
 

 Agenda Item 

2. Mr Collins welcomed all to the meeting and asked Mrs Murray to lead the meeting in the Parent Council 

prayer. 
 

3. Approval of minutes 

The minutes were accepted. 

 

4. Actions arising from minutes 

Nothing to action. 

 

5. Health, Safety & Security 

Mrs Bray informed the meeting that a 3rd year met friends from outwith the school and opened the 

school doors to allow them entry. They then wandered around the school; however, an intruder alert 

was reported and the police liaison officers arrived at the school very quickly. The young people were 

escorted off the premises. Pupils have been warned against allowing strangers into the school during 

year assemblies. 
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6. Head Teacher’s Report 

Various points were discussed from the Head Teacher’s report . Mrs McManus asked, in light of Mr. 

Cuthbertson leaving, would the Duke of Edinburgh award still be continuing. Mrs Bray said that it would 

be. 

7. School Improvement Plan 

Mrs Bray led a discussion on the current Improvement Plan and the next steps that the school would be 

taking. 

Mrs Hill asked if there had been any update to the Scottish Governments proposal to change the SQA. 

Mrs Bray replied that it would be a long-term change and that to maintain the status-quo, changes must 

be implemented gradually. 

8. Parish Report 

Mrs Swann informed the meeting that 56 Easter Eggs had been handed to date.  

9. Parental Correspondence 

No correspondence. 

10. Chair’s Update 

Mr Collins asked about the progress of the strikes by the teachers. It was disclosed that the E.I.S. had 

agreed to put the latest offer to ballot. 

He asked Cllr. Williamson the date of the next Parent Council Forum. She replied that it was to be held 

on the 14/3/23. 

11. A.O.C.B 

None. 

10. Date of next meeting 

22nd May 2023. 

 




